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Taxes!  Each year many people are looking to give end-of-year gifts as a possible way 

to help reduce their tax liability.  If that is you, here are some things to keep in mind: 

 Contributions mailed to CTEN must be postmarked no later than December 

31
st
.  Online credit card donations must be posted through the CTEN website by the 

end of the year.  CTEN is also able to receive contributions of stocks, bonds and mutual 

funds, which are then sold and the proceeds provided to the missionaries. Such gifts 

must be received in CTEN’s brokerage account by December 31
st
.   

         Call 800-872-5404 for more information.  

December 2019 is not only the last month of the year, but the last month of another decade. As we prepare for the 

grand finales of this year, we give God the glory for all He has done through this ministry. Here are just a few 

highlights from our various groups including the Ladies’ and Children’s Bible studies and two Boys Clubs. In 2019, 

we celebrated everything from birthdays, a baptism, and special holidays to a 50th Wedding Anniversary, always 

focusing on the Word of God. In between our joyful festivities, we meet weekly to study the Bible on various topics. 



Online donations may be made by 

going to:  

   www.cten.org/artcamarena 

EFT (Electronic Funds Transfers) are 
available by calling the finance 

department at CTEN at  

800-872-5404 (press 1)  

Checks should have our names written 

on the memo line. 

 

TAX DEDUCTIBLE DONATIONS MAY BE SENT TO: 

 

  CTEN                              

PO Box 291307 

Kerrville, TX 78029-1307 

www.cten.org/artcamarena             

800-872-5404 (press 1) 

MERRY CHRISTmas & HAPPY NEW YEAR! 

We are grateful to our ministry partners who are making a difference in people’s lives both through weekly 

activities and special projects! If you would like to join us, take note of the red and green boxes below. 

Leo Jr.’s parents were alongside 
him as he receives his university 
diploma. Leo was a member of our 
Boys Club in the ‘90s. 

   

   Lisa’s birthday. 

 

    Father’s Day 

May 2020 be 

the year that 

draws you 

closer to our 

Lord and 

Savior, Jesus 

Christ. 

Both Boys Clubs meeting 
together 
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